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Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies 

donate to Kingsbury 

Aerodrome
By John Anderson

Story continued on Page 5

The Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies voted to donate $300
to the Gas Station project at the Kingsbury
Aerodrome. Since the club appreciates the
annual trips to the WW1 Airfield re-creation,
we wanted to help with the project.
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MINUTES OF THE July 2017 MEETING

By Secretary Joyce Shierlow

.

August 2017

Promptly at 7pm on July 18, 2017 President Rob Norberg called the regular monthly meeting of
the Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies to order. There were 28 members and 2 guests present, Daniel Bratcher and
Leif Allred. Daniel is a member of the San Antonio Model T Club and Leif is a member of the Road
Relics, a chapter of the National AACA. New member John Grimes was introduced. Beginning this
date we will be meeting at 7pm on the third Tuesday of each month in the “Big Cat” room of the
Catfish Parlor.
President Norberg read a letter from the Sonic Headquarters owners, Denise and Jerry Conway
telling us that as of August 1, 2017 they will be charging for the use of the headquarters meeting room.
This fee is more than the club can afford in a year's time, so we will seek other places for use. Rob
sent a letter back to the Conway's thanking them for allowing us the use of their conference room each
month for our meeting over the past several years, and further stating that we would not be meeting in
their quarters for our next metting because we have found other accommodations that we can use. The
club secretary has filed the letters in the club book and if anyone wants to read the letters the secretary
will be glad to show them.
J.C. Carter made a motion to accept the minutes as written in the Band Chatter and George
Brunner seconded the motion. Motion carried.
Treasurer Jan Donnell gave the Treasurer's report stating a satisfactory balance as of June 30,
2017. Jan also stated that we now have 41 paid memberships. George Brunner made a motion to
accept the report as given and Gary Baker seconded the motion. Motion carried.
Webmaster Randy Brown stated that there were no new items for the web site.
Since we are meeting in a restaurant, we will no longer be bringing refreshments. If anyone
would like something to drink it may be purchased from the establishment.
Vic Donnell had the only Show and Tell. He brought some original Ford spark plugs and a set
of Champion X spark plugs, both sets being for use in a Model T. He won the prize for the best Show
and tell—a small fire extinguisher.
John Grimes told about his antique car, a 1912 Hathaway. It is a big car, 4 doors,4 cylinders,
the first internal combustion engine in the USA, it is 2-3 feet longer than a Model T, and has a Bosch
magneto system.
The July 4th parade was well attended by our club. There were 7 Model T's present. Carlton
Carl again invited us to cool off in his home before the parade with cool drinks and air conditioning
available to all. Following the parade Mrs. Latham again provided lunch.
On July 8th, about 50 people attended the ice cream social put on by the AACA and the Tin
Lizzies. George Brunner opened his museum to everyone for cooling off. The ice cream was a very
welcome way to cool off on such a warm day.
Remember to attend the Mission Tour in San Antonio on August 5th. Meet at Steiner Field Air
Museum and park trailers there and begin the tour of the mission from there. All missions except the
Alamo will be visited.
Sept. 23, 2017 is the tour to Dr. Pound's House, built in 1910 in Dripping Springs. The home is
open from 10-4 for us. More details to come at the August club meeting.
Don't forget the annual T Party October 11-14 in Kerrville. Meeting headquarters will be at the
YO ranch hotel.
Our club has decided to make a cash donation to the Kingsbury air field for their new garage to service their Model T ambulances 
and possibly some of the air craft
Our annual tour to the air field will be Nov. 11, 2017
The50-50drawingwaswon by JimFerguson.
Bob Ross gave a video slide program on Automobile Oddities. He showed many rare and odd
versions of several different cars. Some were really weird. One that has been shown in Austin in
parades is the Oscar Meyer Weiner mobile. Some had only 3 wheels. Most were only prototypes and
never made it to the manufacturer for sale.
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.
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Hello Tin Lizzies, 

At press time your president was in Michigan attending the funeral of his 
brother-in-law.  He will be back in Texas on Sunday.
Safe wishes for a good trip home.

Your editor.







http://reservations.travelclick.com/12007?groupID=1775784
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